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October 3, 2019
VIA EMAIL AND U.S. MAIL

Virginia Chang-Kiraly, President
San Mateo County Harbor District
504 Avenue Alhambra, Suite 200
El Granada, CA 94018

Dear President Chang-Kiraly:

Thank you for bringing forward Resolution No. 19-15 that changes the location of the San Mateo County
Harbor District Board Meeting on October 16, 2019 from Harbor District offices to the Oyster Point Yacht
Club in South San Francisco.

As you know, the San Mateo County Harbor District Commission Meetings previously alternated locations
between its headquarters in El Granada and the Oyster Point Yacht Club in South San Francisco. In order
to provide the opportunity for Harbor District constituents on the bayside to attend the commission
meetings, we respectfully request the Harbor District consider returning to its former practice of alternating
the location of the commission meetings between Harbor District offices and the Oyster Point Yacht Club.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Karyl Matsumoto
Mayor, City of South San Francisco
City of South San Francisco
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CC:  San Mateo County Harbor District Commissioners
South San Francisco City Council



